
Tree Resources 
 
Ag-Accurate Book Recommendations about Trees 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1790/Ag-
Accurate%20Book%20Recommendations%20about%20Trees.pdf  
 
At-Home Tree Scavenger Hunt 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1791/At-Home%20Tree%20Scavenger%20Hunt.pdf  
 
All about Grafting 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1800/All%20about%20Grafting.pdf     
 
Arbor Day Foundation 
https://www.arborday.org/trees/helpsubjects.cfm 
 
Christmas Tree Farm Bites 
https://www.agintheclassroom.org/media/vguhzyfk/christmas-trees.pdf 
 
Christmas Tree – How Does it Grow? 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lcmVOcCWbQg  
 
Dendrochronology Resource Images 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1792/Dendrochronology%20Reference%20Images.pdf  
 
Illinois Department of Natural Resources 
https://dnr.illinois.gov/education/edu-pages-main/q-z/edutrees.html 
 
How Do Farmers Make Seedless Fruit? 
https://youtu.be/ewtlsEb4Vgk?si=dg8x4dxbQ6Rg6qhm  
 
Label Parts of a Tree 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1793/Parts%20of%20a%20Tree.pdf 
 
Making Pure Maple Syrup 
https://youtu.be/RfiBXMhDlJ0?si=CocH6OGFNbuPkh3E 
 
Maple Farm Bites 
https://www.agintheclassroom.org/media/fspp0ejn/maple.pdf 
 
Morton Arboretum Center for Tree Science 
https://mortonarb.org/science/center-for-tree-science/  
 
Peaches Farm Bites 
https://www.agintheclassroom.org/media/tkyn0shr/peaches_web.pdf 
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Pecans Farm Bites 
https://www.agintheclassroom.org/media/s1kcrjro/pecan.pdf 
 
Resources from the National Christmas Tree Association 
https://realchristmastrees.org/education/ 
 
The Real Reason Trees Change Color in the Fall 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JWva5AaDkXw  
 
Tree Agriculture Adventure 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1794/Tree%20Agriculture%20Adventure.pdf  
 
Tree Ag Mag 
https://www.agintheclassroom.org/media/nz0omnek/tree-ag-mag.pdf 
 
Tree Matching Activity 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1799/Tree%20Matching%20Activity.pdf  
 
Tree Ring Maze 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1794/Tree%20Agriculture%20Adventure.pdf  
 
Tree Rings Simulation 
https://scied.ucar.edu/interactive/tree-ring 
 
Tree Vocabulary for Elementary School Students 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1796/Tree%20Vocabulary_%20Elementary%20School.pdf  
Grades K-5 
 
Tree Vocabulary for Middle School Students 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1798/Tree%20Vocabulary_%20Middle%20School.pdf  
Grades 6-8 
 
Tree Vocabulary for High School Students 
https://cookcfb.org/file/1797/Tree%20Vocabulary_%20High%20School.pdf 
Grades 9-12 
 
Tree Zine 
https://www.agintheclassroom.org/media/zsco3jzq/2nd-3rd-trees-in-agriculture.pdf 
Grades PK-5 
 
Virtual Visit to Illinois Tree Farm 
https://www.agintheclassroom.org/teacher-resources/videos/field-trip-videos/evergreen-
trees/  
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